
 
 

 
 
May 25, 2018      
 
 
 
Dear Puneet Sharma, 

 

Thank you for your application. Unfortunately, we cannot grant admission based 

on the completion of a technical diploma in lieu of Grade 12 graduation. Your 

application is marked as “Pending” until you have completed a semester of 

academic work that we can then use to assess your application.  

 

At your earliest convenience, please submit your updated transcript to 

admission@coquitlamcollege.com with your student number, and we will then 

commence the assessment of your academic work. Please do not reapply and 

resubmit the $200.00 application fee.  

 

Your Coquitlam College student ID number is 02185505. 

 

Thank you for your interest in Coquitlam College. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Office of the Registrar 
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